
Radnor Primary School  Ysgol Gynradd Radnor 
Newsletter 35 
20th June 2025 
 

Together we can do our best! 

 

REMINDER: INSET DAY ON FRIDAY 27TH JUNE.  

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED TO ALL PUPILS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be Ready Be Respectful Be Reliable Be Responsible/Safe 

Dates for the Diary – Summer Term 2 
Please see below a list of important dates for next term.  Please ensure you check  
the calendar on the school website regularly as there may be additions.                                                
JUNE 

• Monday 23rd – Thursday 26th June – Y4 Swimming Lessons 

• Monday 23rd June – Transition afternoons for children 

• Monday 24th June - Transition afternoons for children 

• Thursday 26th June – Y6 Business Enterprise Day for children in all classes 

• Thursday 26th June – 3:30pm Playworks on site – meet the team and 
question/answer session 

• Friday 27th June – INSET Day 4 
 
JULY 

• Thursday 3rd July – Year 4 trip to Cardiff Story Museum. 

• Friday 4th July – Bike Bus 

• Tuesday 8th July – Year 5 trip to Cardiff Castle. 

• Tuesday 8th July – Dosbarth 3, 4 and 5 trip to Cardiff Bay 

• Wednesday 9th July – 3:30pm Summer Fayre  

• Friday 11th July – Bike Bus  

• Tuesday 15th July – 1:45pm Year 6 Leavers Performance 

• Friday 18th July – INSET Day 5 

• Monday 21st July – INSET Day 6 
 
Term Dates 2025/2026 
 
Autumn 

Term Start Half Term Start Half Term End Term End 

Monday 01/09/2025 Monday 27/10/2025 Friday 31/10/2025 Friday 19/12/2025 

Spring 

Term Start Half Term Start Half Term End Term End 

Monday 5/01/2026 Monday 16/02/2026 Friday 20/02/2026 Friday 27/03/2026 

Summer 

Term Start Half Term Start Half Term End Term End 

Monday 13/04/2026 Monday 25/05/2026 Friday 29/05/2026 Monday 20/07/2026 

Monday 1st September 2025 will be an INSET day for all LEA Maintained Schools.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Llongyfarchiadau! –  Congratulations           

                                             

 

 

 

 

 

                       

                                                       

Seren Y Wythnos  
Dosbarth 

1 
Dosbarth 

2 
Dosbarth 

3 
Dosbarth 

4 
Dosbarth 

5 
Dosbarth 

6 
Dosbarth 

7 
Dosbarth  

8 
Dosbarth 

9 

Lincoln Franklin Ismael Sadie Max Ibrahim Liam Ajay Theo 

Siaradwr Cymraeg Yr Wythnos  
Dosbarth 

1 
Dosbarth 

2 
Dosbarth 

3 
Dosbarth 

4 
Dosbarth 

5 
Dosbarth 

6 
Dosbarth 

7 
Dosbarth  

8 
Dosbarth 

9 

Gabriella Lola Rajah Taqiyya William Evie Esme Nicole Rosa 

 Duolingo Score Board – 19/06/25  

Bronze Winner Silver Winner Gold Winner 

  Noah in D9 
    135 XP 

Tomas in D9 
    202 XP 

Maddie in D6 
  202 XP 

Let’s Get Attendance Back on Track – Everyday Matters! 

Our Whole School Attendance for the year from 3rd September 2024 to 13th June 2025 = 93.8% 
Whole School weekly attendance for week ending 13th June = 95.7%.                                                          
Individual classes are as follows: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to the top four classes: Dosbarth 5, Dosbarth 1 a Dosbarth 6. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Dosbarth 6       Dosbarth 7     Dosbarth 8     Dosbarth 9     

99.3% 

91.8% 91.9% 98.3% 

100% 96.4% 97.6% 96.8% 

94.2% 

Dosbarth 1      Dosbarth 2     Dosbarth 3     Dosbarth 4       Dosbarth 5     



Sun Safety 

We ask that parents ensure their child(ren) are equipped with a suitable 
sun hat and sunscreen that are clearly labelled and brought to/or kept 
at school from May through to the end of September for use/application 
when required. 
Sun hats should be either broad brimmed (bucket style) or legionnaire to 
shade the face, neck, ears and cheeks. 
We recommend that sunscreens have a minimum Sun Protection Factor 
(SPF) 30, be 'broad-spectrum' (to provide both UVA and UVB 
protection) and, if labelled with a UVA star rating, carry a minimum of 4 
stars.  
 

School Uniform 

We strongly encourage the children to wear school uniform during the summer months and 

recommend the following: 

• Green gingham dress/ 

• White or navy polo shirt, either plain or with our school badge 

• Grey, black or navy shorts/ skirts. (Both shorts and skirts should be knee length) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Footwear for School 

We ask for children to wear closed in shoes at the toes and heel to offer them protection and 

support. We ask that children do not wear sandals or crocs as they do not fit this criterion. This 

is particularly relevant as closed in shoes offer better protection against injuries when they are 

being active in the outdoor learning areas and in the playground as well as reducing the risk of 

injury through accidental trips or falls. The children can wear trainers as a closed in shoe. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Arddangosfa'r Wythnos – Dosbarth 1 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a fantastic summer term we are having in Class 1! 

We have grown so much this year in so many ways, and we have had a great time 

in our Reception class. Here is a taste of some of the exciting things that we’ve 

been getting up to this term! 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had lots of fun programming the Bee Bots as part of our ‘Building 
with Bytes’ topic. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sport’s Day was so much fun… we especially loved the tug of war!!! 



     

 

 

 

                           

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This term, we have continued to practise using our taught 
digraphs in words and have spent lots of time writing full 
sentences. Each day, we have written a sentence in response to 
a Pobble picture, helping us build confidence and creativity. We 
have also started our Ready Steady Write journey with the text 
Juniper Jupiter—all to help us get ready for Year 1! 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a busy term with lots 
of opportunities for practical 

maths! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been exploring numbers to 20 and 
beyond and have been working on adding on 
and taking away with growing independence. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been learning about repeating 
patterns and creating some of our own! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been using positional language and explored this through 
play, using the small world objects to describe where things were 

using words like under, next to, and behind. 

We have been manipulating and rotating shapes to create our own 
pictures! 



 


